
Our Lady Queen of Peace Primary 

Braeside Road Greystanes NSW 2145 
Phone: 8842 2600  Fax: 9636 2312   

Email: OLQP@parra.catholic.edu.au   
Website: olqpgreystanes.catholic.edu.au 

 
 
26th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Our Parish Before and After School Centre has recently expanded in order to cater for higher 
numbers. In the afternoons they are using Area C for their children to play before they move 
to the Parish Centre. I would ask that parents who pick up their children in the afternoon, 
move directly to the exit and not wait in the Area C playground. Next term it will be even 
more important that parents leave the playground as quickly as possible as the builders will 
be accessing the site. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
Michael Hopley 
Principal 
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